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985 West Humboldt             Lander County School District

Battle Mountain, NV 89820
     Toby Melver, Principal
            775-635-8114
   
                                                      “Home of the Shorthorns”
July 30, 2020
Dear Parents:

In accordance with state requirements, we will be holding school stakeholder meetings on August 3-7, 2020, at 9:00 am, 11:00 am, 5:00 pm and 7:00 pm daily.  You are welcome to attend any session that works for you.  We will be social distancing and wearing masks at these meetings.

We will be discussing our school goals and plans for the upcoming school year.

Your participation and input are greatly appreciated in this process.  We hope to see you there.

Sincerely, 

Dr. Toby Melver, Principal
